
 
 

Friday 5th February 2021 

Hello Year 2 – Archie, Millie, Mia, Mylow, Myles, Esme, Dorka, Darcie, Charlie, 

Jensen, Joshua, Tom, Micah, Ella, Eva-Mae, Rocco, Jayden, Georgia, Sam and Logan, 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well and still enjoying your learning activities. We have 

certainly enjoyed our dinosaur themed story this week and using our maths shapes to 

make our own dinosaur pictures in class. 

Thank you for all your wonderful photographs and emails. You and your grown-ups are 

working so hard and you are all doing an amazing job!  

 

 

Last week I chose three children to receive a Home Learning Certificate for all their hard 

work.  

This week I would like to say a BIG ‘WELL DONE!’ to Archie, Ella and Micah for their super 

work. Great job! Certificates are on their way! 

I have a certificate for all your grown-ups as well. They have been working so hard to help 

you with your learning and I think they need a reward too. You will find it on our home 

learning tab with the new learning plan for next week. 

We have also been thinking about Wellbeing and Good Mental Health this week. There are 

some resources on our school website including a Kindness pack. Can you show kindness 

to others this week? See if you can make your grown-ups or other family members smile 

this week.  

What can you do to help them smile? Let us know and share your good ideas.  

 

Child Mental Health Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In these difficult times, it is important to remember what 
makes us happy. We are all part of a bigger picture just like 
the pieces of a jigsaw. 
Use the template on our home learning tab to draw and write 
about the things that make you happy. Colour and cut it out 
and display it in your window. Let’s see how many windows 
we can decorate to keep spirits up and remember the good 
things! See how many you can spot when you are out and 
about! 

     P.T.O  
 

 

  



Have you been active and joined in with our Supermovers every day? This week we have 

enjoyed practising with Billy and Monty mashing up our times tables. How did you get on? 

I know lots of you have been out on walks, and explored nature around us, to spot signs of 

spring. Keep active – Go on walk, dance to your favourite song, complete an obstacle 

course, play football in the garden – whatever you enjoy.  

It makes you feel good and its fun! 

 

 

Email me via our class email to share what you have been doing, or if you need any help.   

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Zoom meeting – Wednesdays @ 4.00pm 

If you have not joined the class Zoom chat before, and would like to join our chat this next 

week, please email me, or ring school, to request the login details. 

This is a recurring meeting so the meeting ID and passcode are the same each week. 

It has been such fun to being able to chat with you all, play games and see your lovely 

smiles when we have our weekly Zoom chats. 

What to bring to next week’s Zoom Chat 

 Paper and felt pens (different colours) 

 Your HAPPY jigsaw picture 

 Something you have made that you are proud of this week 

 

Learning Next Week 

We are exploring division by sharing and grouping in our maths work and munching on 

monsters in our English work!!! Have fun getting creative in the kitchen. 

 

See you all soon, 

  

Love Mrs Ramsay and Mrs Robinson xxx 
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